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July 24, 2024 
 

 

Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Welcome to Logan High School. This will be one of the most exciting and challenging times in your young child’s 
life.  The next four years will be filled with many opportunities for your child to grow and recognize their potential.  It is 
our hope that this experience will be as positive and rewarding as possible.  
 

Parents who choose to take an active role in their child’s education consistently make their child’s educational journey 
more successful.  Keeping this in mind, you are invited to attend the  9th grade parent only meeting on Wednesday, 

August 14th at 6:30pm. in the Logan Weess Theater.  This will be a very informative and valuable meeting.  It will also 
be an opportunity for you to meet other parents, various parent organizations, and ask questions of the Logan counselors 
and administrative staff.  
 

In addition, there is a MANDATORY meeting for all freshmen on WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 14th from 9:00am to 

11:00am in the Weess Theater. Important information will be shared with them.  
 

Before the mandatory meeting from 8:00am-9:00am, students will take their school photo in the MPR (Multi-Purpose 
Room), pay any applicable fees, and pick up their class schedule to complete the registration process. Activity passes 
will also be available for $25 (Family Pass-$150). If you have not done so already, please take time to update your 
student’s information online via the Annual Student Update. You can find step-by-step instructions on our school’s 
website. If a student arrives too late to complete the registration process before 9:00am, we can help them from 11:00am-
12:00pm after the mandatory meeting. 
 

The success and failure many students have during their high school years can often be traced back to their freshman 
year.  It is very important for your child to get off to a good start in their high school career.  At Logan High School, 
everyone is ready to do all we can to help your child be successful; as parents, it is our hope that you are committed to 
working with us and your child towards that same goal.  Most importantly, however, is the journey each student creates 
along the way.  Making school a top priority, attending school regularly, putting forth one’s best effort, being involved, 
and finding ways to give back to the school will all contribute to a student’s success. 
 

On behalf of the entire Logan staff, we would like to welcome you and your family into the “Logan Family.”  Thank you 
in advance for your support, commitment, and willingness to work as a team in order to create a successful learning 
experience for your child. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Wally Gnewikow  

Principal 

 

Walter Gnewikow, Principal 

wgnewiko@lacrossesd.org 

 
Anthony DePaolo, Associate Principal 

adepaolo@lacrossesd.org 
 

Beth Markos Forde, Dean of Students 

bforde@lacrossesd.org 
 

Tony Servais, Athletic Director 

tservais@lacrossesd.org 
 

Picture Retake Day is September 24th 
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